
 

 

 

 
 

TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Friday 22 April, 2016 at 1:00 p.m. 

 

 A Special Meeting of Council of the Town of Laurentian Hills was held on Friday 

22 April, 2016 at 1:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers. 

 

 Attendance: 

Mayor     John Reinwald  

Councillor    Bruce Boucher   

Councillor    Brenda Blimkie 

Councillor    Dennis Hyde 

Deputy Mayor    Anne Giardini 

 

Also Present: 

 Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry Batten 

 Treasurer/Deputy Clerk   Tammy Forbes 

 Public Works Superintendent  Scott Loos 

  

1. BUDGET WORKSHOP 

 

The CAO noted that staff has met with the respective Committee Chairman and Vice Chairman 

and reviewed each department budget separately. The culmination of that work is what is being 

presented for Council’s review. 

 

The budget was reviewed line by line for each department. 

 

Highlights of the major projects planned for this year are in the roads department, the repaving of 

several roads, the construction and demolition of the public works building in Chalk River, the 

completion of the LED lights missed off the inventory last year, and the purchase of the pumper 

tanker ordered last year.  

 

The proposed recreation and the Water and sewer budgets were also reviewed.  

 

The proposed budget will see the tax rate stay the same.  

 

Council requested that staff make some changes and bring the budget forward to the Finance 

Committee on May 3
rd
 for review. 

 

2. ADJOURNMENT 

 

 Moved by Deputy Mayor Giardini 

 Seconded by Councillor Blimkie 

 

Be it Hereby Resolved That: 

this Special Meeting of the Council of the Town of Laurentian Hills do now adjourn at 4:21 p.m. 

     

 CARRIED Resolution   073 -16 

 

 

 

     

MAYOR 

 

 

             

CLERK  


